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Nursery Parent Committee Minutes 
Thursday 19th May 2016

Present: Mrs Cochrane (DHT), Mrs Quinn (Amy), Ms McCann (Marc) and Mrs Docherty (Isla)
Apologies: Mrs Casey (Abigail)
Nursery update  
· Mrs Cochrane gave an update on staffing. Mrs Woods is still absent and Mrs Cochrane is currently covering on a temporary basis until June.

· Todholm Nursery has been oversubscribed again for next session and has had to ballot for places.

· The nursery will have 16 children doing 2.5 days (8 at the beginning of the week and 8 at the end of the week). There will be 32 am and pm spaces.

· Wraparound Care will continue to be offered although places for lunch will be restricted to 8. This is due to 8 children already staying for lunch as part of the full days and so in total will make 16 spaces.

· Forest Kindergarten is still proving popular and will continue next session. Mrs Brogan is going to take over the running of it.

· Five to Thrive has been introduced to the nursery this year through Miss Alexander as our nurture champion. The home visits and homework bags will continue to go out next session as part of this initiative. 

· Author Live – the children watched an author live event online today, 19th.

· We are continuing to develop our outdoor area and are hoping to add a storytelling chair and other resources to enhance the learning opportunities for the children.

· The Family Fun Club has run twice this year and has focused on healthy eating and fine motor skills. The parents said they enjoyed attending the club especially if they could bring along older siblings.
Jump into Reading Challenge

· The parents commented positively on the reading challenge.

· Next session we will be looking at doing a numeracy and maths challenge that will run over 2 blocks. Each challenge will be over 2 weeks with additional challenges for those you want extra. This is in response to feedback from parents about the reading challenge. Mrs Docherty suggested doing a 3D shape challenge where the children could make something at home and/or bring in a shape to nursery and each group could then be challenged to make something with their shapes.

New Homework Bags

· New homework bags have recently been introduced. There are story sacks and rhyming bags. The parents spoke positively about these and said that the children enjoyed retelling the story with the puppets. 
Nursery Fund Expenditure

· The fund this year has paid for snack, printing of photographs for profiles, subsidising the summer trip and paying for Infusion Dance.
· Originally it was planned to do some fundraising for the summer trip but that was changed and the cost of the buses will be paid from nursery fund and the entry cost will be subsidised. 
AOB

· No other points were raised
Next meeting – the next meeting will be in the new session. September 2016.
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